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Dear Parents and Guardians,

Summer is upon us and planning for the school year 2018-19 is well under way and a well-
deserved rest is being had by staff and students after a year packed with teaching, learning,
and extra-curricular events.

Thanks to the work of Ms. Hickey, the Deputy Principal, the College is moving towards
electronic communication with parents and guardians and so it is hoped that going forward
we will do our bit for the environment by generating less paper. Parents and guardians will be
able to access their child’s summer results through their child’s eportal page. Access is by
using the unique username and password forwarded to you earlier in the year. Other
information such as annual calendar and booklists can also be viewed on this page or on the
College website at www.colaisteiognaid.ie. Do not hesitate to contact the College should you
have any difficulty with regards costs relating to purchasing textbooks.

College administration closes on Friday 22" June and will reopen, for general enquiries, on
16™ August 2018.

School opens on Friday 24™ August for Fifth and Second Year students only. All other years
commence on Monday 27" August 2018.

Yours Sincerely,

M S s.

Fr. Shane Daly, S.J.
Principal
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